J. Kevin Frawley
Vice President
Special Events Show Production and Talent

September 26, 2002

Dear Akemi.

I wanted to thank you and the 'Polynesian Paradise Dancers, Singers and Musicians' for your incredible contribution to the success of our summer animation release *'Lilo and Stitch*.'

Everyone's time, talent and energy really helped to make the World Premieres at the legendary El Capitan Theatre in Hollywood, and the premiere at Graceland in Memphis exceed everyone's expectations.

The collection of talent and chosen choreography for the ABC television special really made it something terrific in our summer lineup.

Akemi, you have been a wonderful Hawaiian consultant, casting assistant and booker on this project and I would not hesitate to use you again on a project in the future.

Please thank everyone for me and I look forward to seeing them all again real soon.

Sincerely,

J. Kevin Frawley